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CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI  

 
REQUEST FOR TENDER  

REPLACEMENT OF CAAF HQ BUILDING ROOF 
 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF) invites tenders from registered building 
contractors for the replacement of the existing roof of the CAAF HQ main building. 
 
Those interested to tender for this project are to email emcs@caaf.org.fj for the 
scope of works and tender documents which should form part of your submission. 
Any other queries are to be sent via e-mail to emcs@caaf.org.fj. 
 
Tenders are to be submitted via: 
 

1. the tender box at the CAAF HQ or sent via courier. These must be in sealed 
envelopes marked “TENDER FOR CAAF ROOF REPLACEMENT” and 
addressed to The Chief Executive, Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji. 

or 
2. e-mailed to tenders@caaf.org.fj (attachments larger than 10MB is to be sent 

via a cloud service like Google Drive, Dropbox or One Drive).  
 
 

All tenders must reach CAAF by 5.00pm on the 05th July, 2024. 
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